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 G D C  a nd   “ re  a l ”  S pr  i ng   B re  a k

	 We mostly took this week off, after we worked through the past two weeks.  Some of us were at GDC in San 

Francisco, and the rest hung out in the ‘burgh.

	 For those of us that stayed behind, we took a little bit of time at the museum to work on the Maker tour.  

Following the same guidelines as that for the Pittsburgher tour, we think that we have outlined another tour successfully, 

and look forward to integrating it into the project.


